
We wish you and yours a happy and healthy 2021!

Photos Courtesy of Blanchet House

This year, more than any other, has shown us how important it is to share with 

those less fortunate. And in the spirit of giving, Siena Lending Group has donated 

to several food pantries and soup kitchens across the country on behalf of our 

employees and clients. With this financial support, 167,500 meals will be 

served to those who would otherwise go hungry.

Season’s Greetings from Siena Lending Group! 


